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Miss Greenwood: Thora
Mrs lamb: Kaiden 

Mrs Millington: Emmie
Miss Gregory: Teddy

Miss Beck: Sienna
Miss Roebuck: Neveah

Miss Pierce: Bailey
Miss Pickering: Danish
Miss Marr: Bobbie-Jo
Mrs Spivey: Madisen

Launchpad: Ibi
Mrs Dove: Jack B

We are now, unbelievably, at the end of our third week of the school year already.
I'm so pleased to be continuing to see how well our younger pupils are settling into
their new classes, coping well with new and increased expectations, whilst our older
pupils are continuing to demonstrate excellent learning behaviours and are really

rising to challenges set by their new teachers.
We saw our Year 5 pupils head to Lineham farm on Wednesday for their first

residential. After visiting them on Thursday lunchtime, It was amazing to hear how
much they were all enjoying themselves and how everyone has been throwing

themselves into all of the exciting activities on offer. A huge thank you must go
to the staff who have accompanied them on this fantastic visit: Miss James, Mrs
Hrintchuk, Miss Marnic and Miss Burnley have all worked tirelessly and put in so

much effort to ensure the trip has been so enjoyable and memorable for our pupils
- thank you all.



For health and safety reasons we do not allow children to wear
sandals, shoes with platform soles or high heels. All children are
required to wear plain black shoes. Your child should wear shoes
which he or she can manage to do up independently. Please do

not send your child to school in shoes which prevent them from
running in the playground.

To help us track how much reading your child is
doing at home, it is important that you sign their

reading record every time you have listened to
them read, along with a brief comment. (At the

upper end of Key Stage 2 when children are more
likely to be reading with confidence and fluency,

they should be keeping their own daily records,
which should be signed by parents/carers at least
twice a week.) Your support with reading at home

is essential and only by working 
together can we 

ensure your child 
achieves their 

potential as a reader.

Parent notices
School

Communication

School Photo’s

As of next week all school
communication will be sent
via Inn App Messages on the
Arbor app or via email. You
must make sure you have

access to the Arbor App. We
will no longer be sending

out text messages unless it
is urgent. Please make sure

to read the weekly
newsletter for all

information and diary
dates. 

The photographer will
be taking pupil photos

on Monday 25th
September. Please make

sure your child is on
time. 

If you would like a
Sibling photo these will
be taken from 8am in
the hall. Please bring
your child to the hall

doors and stay with your
child until school starts

at 8:45am. 

Reading Record

Jewellery is considered to be any form of adornment
to the body, which is not clothing, this includes

earrings and bangles. For health and safety reasons
children should wear stud type earrings only. Children

are not permitted to wear earrings for PE. Your
child’s teacher will advise you when PE lessons take

place so that earrings can be removed or taped over.
Tape or plasters should be provided from home. 

Jewellery 

Footwear



Year 5 at Lineham Farm

Dates for your diary 

Monday 25th September: School picture day
Thursday 5th October: Super Hero school dinner day 
Monday 9th, Tuesday 10th October: Parents Evening
Wednesday 18th October: Y3/Y4 Harvest festival assembly at 9am
Tuesday 24th October: Reception open day 2-4pm 
Wednesday 25th October: Halloween Disco (TBC)

https://twitter.com/bramley_park
https://www.facebook.com/ParkBramley/

